
 

 

 

  

FRIDAY, MARCH 27, 2015 
 

Items for publication must be submitted digitally by 12:00 PM, Thursday. 
 

VARIETY SHOW: We hope to see you tonight in the 

Fellowship Hall at 7PM for a time of fun and laughter. 

Admission is $5 per person with a max of $10 per family. 

Concessions will be available for purchase.          

 

TREASURING OUR CHRISTIAN HERITAGE: 
Please plan to join us and invite family and friends to 

this special event that will take place Friday, April 17 at 

7PM at IPC.  Stop by the office to pick up some posters 

and postcards to help us publicize this fantastic event.  

 

GREAT JOB ARCHERS! Our archery team 

represented well at the State Tournament on 

Wednesday.  Their team score was 3023, which 

exceeded their team goal of 3000.  Congratulations to 

Andrew Wood who scored a personal best of 269.  
 

REPORT CARDS: Third quarter report cards are 

being sent home today.    

 

SAVANNAH SAND GNATS BOOK BUGS: 
Forms for your free student tickets to the May 1 Sand 

Gnats game are being sent home today. Order forms 

will need to be filled out and mailed in to receive your 

free ticket.    

 

IPC PARKING LOT: As a reminder from IPC, please 

do not park in the IPC Parking lot during the school day.  

The lot is for specific IPC staff and guests to IPC only. 

Thank you for understanding!    

 

MICROWAVE NEEDED! We are in need of a 

microwave to replace one in the lunch room that no 

longer works.  If you have an extra microwave you 

could donate, the logic and rhetoric students would be 

appreciative.   
 

 

YEARBOOK PICTURES: Our students have had 

many great opportunities this year taking part in 

special events like field trips, athletics, extended day 

classes, and class projects.  If you have any pictures 

worthy of the yearbook, please contact Mrs. Elizabeth 

Funk at elefunk23@comcast.net.      

  

PRAY FOR VERITAS: Please join us in praying for 

the students, families, teachers, and board of Veritas 

every Wednesday at 8AM in the chapel.       

 

LOST & FOUND: Our tote is overflowing in the 

office!  If you are missing any outerwear, lunch boxes, 

water bottles, etc. please come take a look. 

 

LANE TRAFFIC: If possible, when in the lane please 

pull over to the curb when picking up your student(s). 

Also, please be courteous of other drivers behind you 

that are not school related and let them through. If you 

need to wait for an extended period of time for your 

student, please circle the block. Thank you!  

     

LOOKING AHEAD . . . 
March 27 Friday Variety Show, 7PM at IPC 

April 3 Friday No School, Good Friday 

April 9 Thursday Pizza Lunch 

April 10 Friday Kids’ Night 5-9PM 

April 13-17 Standardized Testing, grades 3, 6, 9 

April 17 Friday Treasuring Our Christian Heritage, 
7PM at IPC 

April 28 Tuesday Rhetoric School Etiquette 
Luncheon, Pink House 

May 1 Friday  Sand Gnats Game, 7:05PM 

May 4-8   Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 9 Saturday Headmaster’s Dinner for Rhetoric 
Students 

May 14 Thursday Sports Banquet 

May 18-20   Logic & Rhetoric Semester Exams 

May 20 Wed  Field Day 

May 22 Friday Last Day of School & Awards 
Assembly 

 

 

 

>>>>>>>>OVER for SPORTS NEWS>>>>>>>



 

 

Sports & Student Life NEWS 
 

 

 Who? When? Where? Notes 

Golf 5th -12th  
 
 
 

Practice:  T, March 31 
                   Th, April 2 
                    2-3:30PM 

Bacon Park 
 

 

 

 

 

Running Club 5th-12th  Practice:   :  M, March 30 
                        1:45-3:30PM 
                                         

Meet in IPC Fellowship 
Hall.  Running will take  
place at Forsyth Park.  

 


